Dear Postal Carrier:
Thank you for avoiding the use of our driveway. 

We have had damage to it from an Edison power-poll installation, and we hope Edison will fix it (where the white PVC parts mark the damage Edison did). 

We want the drive to stay as nice looking as possible, and we appreciate your help. 


John and Janice Baldwin

Lawn bowling: 

Four free lessons are needed before you can join. 

Bruce Phillips is in charge of the bowling at Las Positas. They tend to meet on Mon, Wed and Fri; but not all the time. Call ahead and make arrangements. 

His phone is 565-1556

We have to get an appointment for 4 (free) lessons and learn the skills before we can join the organization. 

Pearl is the contact person for the De La Vina lawn bowling society. 

They tend to meet on Tues, Thurs, Sat and Sun; but not all the time. Call ahead and make arrangements. 10 to noon may be a good time for her. 

Pearl’s number is 967-2572. 
We have to get an appointment for 4 (free) lessons from her and learn the skills before we can join her organization. (Her husband may answer the phone, and I think his name is Bud.) 


August 22, 2011
Simon, 
I just had an idea for a box and I thought I would run it by you. 

How about a box with a title something like “Feminism: the most recent frontier.” 

It could start by discussing the “Machisma” revolution in Brazil. In the past, women focused primarily on childbearing and childrearing. Today, more women want to have the “good life”—with success, material goods and more opportunities to guide their lives as they wish. This could be based on the first article I am sending you from the September 2011 issue of National Geographic Magazine (Vol 220, No 3, pages 96-119). It shows how the mass media can help change a generation of young women. 

Then there is the question of Africa. The second article (from the same edition of National Geographic) is showing current efforts to help African girls to stay in school and postpone the onset of having children. This might help them get more years of education, set goals broader than mothering and lower African family sizes. 

As the world moves to 7 billion people this year, both Brazil and the program for girls in Africa represent new changes that are well suited for an overpopulated planet: Educating girls to have more social power, social control, and opportunities other than bearing children and being slaves to childrearing. 

Just and idea. 

I hope all is going well at your end of the book project. We are staying busy at this end. 

Best,

